Memo

November 24, 2009

Ian Baillie Primary School

Updates for Friday November 27, 2009

Beth McCarthy

This is the latest update with regards to times for the Olympic Torch Ceremony.

The choir will be singing “This Land is Your Land” at 10:09 a.m. at the James M. Hill track.They will be taking the first bus to James M. Hill with me at 9:45. The rest of the school will leave directly after that to ensure they get to JMH in time to see the choir sing. If you are planning to come that day to help out, please meet us at James M. Hill track around 10 o’clock.  Thanks so much.
We will be having our “End of the Month” assembly before we go to the track. The assembly will be short and sweet! I am asking all the students who wish to dance or sing to do it at the December assembly as we simply do not have time this month. 

When we return to school the students will eat their lunches and then get ready for the “End of the Month” activities. Any parents wishing to help out with this event can come to the school at 12:20 and meet us in the gym.
If you are planning on going on the Float, you need to meet at the NBCC at 5:30. The students can wear their red T shirts on the float. 

We have a few hats left if your child wishes to purchase one. These ones are $2.50.

Friday is going to be a busy day. I thank you all in advance for your help with this day. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call the school. 
The biggest and most important thing for all of us to remember while we are at James M. Hill is that we need to stay together as a group and stay with the teacher or choir directors. There will be a lot of people at the track that day and supervision will be difficult, but doable! 

Thanks again………….can’t wait for Friday! It will certainly be a great day. 
There will be no canteen orders on Friday.

